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NOTICE OF SUBSTITUTION OF PRESIDING OFFICER 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific 

Power and Light Company,  

Docket UE-230172 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On April 19, 2023, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) filed with the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its currently 

effective Tariff WN U-76. The purpose of the filing is to increase rates and charges for 

electric service provided to customers in the state of Washington. 

 

On May 5, 2023, the Commission issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference in the above-

referenced docket assigning this matter to Administrative Law Judge Rayne Pearson. 

 

The Commission now reassigns this matter to Administrative Law Judge Michael Howard to 

act as the presiding officer. 

 

Judge Howard can be contacted at (360) 664-1139 or michael.howard@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 

 

KATHY HUNTER 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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